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Diary 
Dates: 

RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOLS UNICEF 

(February’s Right—The Right to be safe from harm) 

JUMPING JACKS! 
As always, the children have been super busy both at home and in the Hub. This has been 
our last week learning about our ‘Jumping Jacks’ topic and the children have loved     
learning about ways to be healthy individuals.   During this topic, we have sorted healthy 
and unhealthy foods; we have created obstacle courses which the children have made for 
their family members to complete and we have designed and created healthy snacks 
which the children and their family have enjoyed eating; and we have even completed a 
virtual tally chart by finding out all of our friends favourite fruit on a Teams call.  

 

As well as all of our busy topic learning, the children have also been learning about poetry. 
We have been looking closely at familiar nursery rhymes to help us with this, by retelling 
them as well as identifying rhyming words! The Nursery children have loved singing some 
of their favourite rhymes and the Reception children have even written their own poems! 
They really have all worked so hard and have done such a great job!  

 

Check out some of our very talented little writers and nursery-rhyme-tellers…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

/Continued ... 

 

 15-19/02—Half Term Break 

 29/03-09/04—Easter Break 

 06/05—INSET Day 

 07/05—INSET Day 

 31/05-04/06—Half Term 
Break 

 19/07—Summer Holidays 

 02/09—INSET Day 

 03/09—INSET Day 

 06/09—School Term Starts 
for pupils 

 25-29/10– Half Term Break 

 17/12—Christmas Break 

 04/01/22—School Term 
Starts for pupils 



 

 

JUMPING JACKS! 

 
The children have also loved exploring height, weight and size this week.  They have been 
investigating different objects which can be found 
around the home, and using a range of methods to 
compare and discuss their sizes.   We have used 
dough to make long and short snakes; we have made 
a spring scale to explore the weight of different 
fruits and           vegetables and we have even been 
measuring our family member’s footprints and or-
dering them from smallest to largest. 

 

We hope you enjoy looking at some of our work! 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are some of the children’s comments about what we have been doing this half term…  

 

“Home schooling is lots of fun” – Tilda Landeg  
“I like doing the experiments because they are the best” – Frankie  
“My favourite home learning task was designing my own computer game character for Internet Safety Week” –  
  Danny  
“I have enjoyed learning Welsh songs and my favourite in the rainbow song” – Dylan H 
“I enjoyed the 3d shape junt” – Isabella  
“I really enjoyed reading Giraffes Can’t Dance in my den” – Percy 
 “I enjoyed writing my poem” – Oscar  
“I had fun painting with 3d shapes” – Osian 
“I enjoyed the Chrome Music Lab because I can change the music and it plays it” – Oliver W 
“I liked making my character for the game, it was lots of fun” - Joseph 


